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I do not agree with this idea. Urban camps are often surrounded by litter left by the 

camper. Passing this bill could incentivize other states to bus houseless individuals to 

Oregon as a solution to their houseless population issue. Houseless individuals from 

other states will also see Oregon as an attractive place to live. I'd like our parks to 

continue to be safe places for my family to visit. Passing this bill will inevitably 

surrender our parks and will create an expensive project to recover them. This bill 

seems to enable houseless individuals to continue their lifestyle at our expense 

rather than help them . 


